Authority Meeting Highlights
A brief recap of the Authority Meeting of August 15, 2018

Action Items

Wednesday night, the Authority:

Conducted a Public Hearing on the Draft 2017 Annual Report and 2018-2023 Transit
Development Plan.

Authorized the General Manager to enter into a one-year contract, with four one-year
renewal options, with Western Graphics to provide Vehicle Wraps and Graphics in an
amount not-to-exceed $130,000.

Other Items of Interest:

Received an update on Federal Advocacy Activity by Dale Learn from Gordon Thomas
Honeywell.

Received an update on the OTC Design and Project by the Architect, SRG Partnership, Inc.
State Auditors are on site through the end of August.

The FTA 5339 Grant Application for the Pattison Street Rehab and Expansion Project was
submitted on Monday, August 6, 2018.

All Ballot Measure information was submitted to the County Auditor’s Office by the August
7 deadline. It was approved by the Prosecutor’s office and certified by the County Auditor.

The Gillig Bus Build Team returned from their meeting where they meticulously went over
the specifications for the next eight buses. Buses are scheduled to be delivered in six

months.

Freeman-Manzanares will provide the City of Lacey with a presentation on the ballot
measure on August 16, 2018.

The Authority Planning Session is Friday, August 17, 2018.

The Operations and Maintenance Roadeo Team are headed for the Washington State
Roadeo Competition being held in Kennewick, WA.

The Washington State Transportation Conference begins August 18, 2018 through August
22,2018.

Pat Messmer
Prepared: August 16,2018
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